
RE: follow up MCCarver-10-14 feb
From <krystalminivac@kivc.com>
To <reservations@rooms101.com>
Cc <luisaalvarez_2@hotmail.com>, <gnlgarat@gmail.com>
Date 16/01/2023 09:45

Ok cancelled


-----Mensaje original-----

De: reservations@rooms101.com [mailto:reservations@rooms101.com] 

Enviado el: lunes, 16 de enero de 2023 01:44 p. m.

Para: krystalminivac@kivc.com

Asunto: Re: follow up MCCarver-10-14 feb


Please cancel this request.


Thanks

Michele


On 10/01/2023 06:26, krystalminivac@kivc.com wrote:

Hello,



The vlo is done and there are no problems with qualifiactions however 

she is upset becasue she said she did not know she had to pay for the 

resort fees and she also said the transportation is round trip. Can 

you please  clear this up and once its done i will send you their conf 

#. Thank you.



10-feb-23



14-feb-23



Sherry McCarver



Monica Ross



Krystal Cancun Mini Vac Dept.



52-998-848-9800 ext 828

mailto:reservations@rooms101.com
mailto:reservations@rooms101.com
mailto:krystalminivac@kivc.com
mailto:krystalminivac@kivc.com

